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Gymea Peoples Church uses social media to disseminate information to persons who may be interested in information about meetings or ministries of the Church and with parents of children involved in the Church’s ministries. The primary use of social media for children and youth ministry is to generate interest in the ministry and to remind parents of relevant information about the ministry. The use of social media will be in accordance with the following principles:
· There will be a minimum of two administrators on any page including a member of the Church Leadership and the director of the ministry associated with the social media page.
· Contact will not be made with minors through social media sites.
· Personal information will not be obtained through a social media site.
· If photos of minors are included on a social media site, such as the AWANA Facebook site, it will only be done with the written consent of a parent or guardian, it will also have names removed and no tagging available. 
· All comments made on a social media site will be monitored by the Administrators of the page and deleted if not deemed appropriate. 



